
Monday, May 22, 2023

Dear Rachel Skylis,

I am writing in support of Sherrie Savage’s candidacy for the Bridge Builders Neighborhood
Microgrant. I believe that Ms. Savage is an exceptional candidate for this opportunity because of
her extensive background and reputation in community building and social impact with her
business, Naturally ILLustrated, LLC. First, Ms. Savage demonstrates high-quality of integrity
by staying true to her core values in her business model, and the Norwest Gallery in partnership
with the Grandmont Rosedale Association is excited and happy to host “A Night at The Coloring
Museum”. If you have any further questions about their qualifications or our venue, please don't
hesitate to let me know.

Sincerely,

Asia Hamilton
ASIA HAMILTON
Founder, Director, and Chief Curator of Norwest Gallery of Art
Commissioner of Entertainment, City of Detroit
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